
S'more News

exclusively for leaders and volunteers

Happy Holidays to all of our
leaders and volunteers. It is

time to rest, enjoy loved ones,
and gear up for Cookie Season!

Trouble viewing? Click here.

December 15, 2021 Edition

​In this issue ​

Winter Break Office &
Shop Closing
Happy Holidays From the
GSCV Staff
Happy Holidays From the
GSCV Shop

Girl Scouts of the Commonwealth of Virginia will
be closedstarting at 11:30 am Friday, December
17th through Monday, January 3rd for winter

break. We will resume normal business operations
on Tuesday,January 4, 2022.

Happy Holidays From the GSCV Staff

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1111876821787/1f92e1ba-075f-4bbe-9df4-a6b807cd3d4d


Happy Holidays From the GSCV Shop

We are always open online for your Girl Scout shopping needs.
Happy Holidays from the GSCV shop!

Girl Scouts of the Commonwealth of Virginia
804-746-0590 • 800-4SCOUT4 toll-free

gshelper@comgirlscouts.org • www.comgirlscouts.org

S'more News is an e-publication for troop leaders and other volunteers
of Girl Scouts of the Commonwealth of Virginia.

 ​  ​  ​  ​
Girls and volunteers can text NEXT to 59618 to join!
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